
JUST A REMINDER! 
 

Lake Country Village Residents 
are invited to a 

 

Pot Luck Dinner! 

 
Wednesday, November 16th 

4:30pm-7:30pm 
 

St. Peters Church; Emmaus Room 
 

Please Bring a Dish to Share & Your Own 
Non Alcoholic Beverage 

 
Come join your neighbors for an evening of 

friendship good food! 
 

Must RSVP by 11/11/16 
 

RSVP your dish to share to 
Patti Jaehn 310-0152 or Wanda Flynn 572-7712 or 

social@lcvillage.org 


